
 

February 7, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Brungardt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Brungardt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 358 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 358 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 358 would allow the holder of a manufacturer's license to serve free samples of 

alcoholic liquor manufactured by the licensee on the licensed premises, if the premises are 

located in a county where the sale of alcoholic liquor is permitted by law in licensed drinking 

establishments.   Sample sizes would be limited to no more than a half ounce per sample and an 

individual would be limited to no more than four sample servings per day. Samples would be 

required to be served by the licensee, an employee, or an agent and would be prohibited from 

being served to minors.  Samples would also be prohibited from being removed from the 

licensed premises.  In addition, the licensee would be prohibited from selling any alcoholic 

liquor for consumption on the premises. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that SB 358 would have no fiscal effect on state 

revenues or expenditures.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue  


